
 

 

Notice 
 

5th November 2020 

 

PROPOSED CHANGE TO ELECTRICITY PRICE IN SARK 

 
Proposed Variation 

 
I should like to thank all those who took the time and trouble to send in responses to the Proposed 
Variation of 15th October. 
 
My Office has received 11 responses from residents and interested parties and these have been 
placed on my Office’s website at www.epc.sark.gg.  SEL’s submission has been delayed for a number 
of reasons but Mr Jackson has stated that he hopes to be in a position to respond this weekend. 
Accordingly, I expect to be able to publish my findings by 23rd November, so that any change to the 
maximum price for electricity on Sark may come into force on 1st December 2020. 
 
 
Anthony White 
Commissioner 
 
commissioner@epc.sark.gg 

http://www.epc.sark.gg/

